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Dear Committee Members: 

 

We need more beavers in our state to do the work needed to restore healthy 

wetlands and improve ecosystems for other wildlife, for plants, and for us. We must 

prevent the hunting of beavers on these public lands--our lands. Support HB 3932. 

 

Sincerely  

Georgia Wier 


